
New Teacher Introduction 

Hello families, 

Happy New Year! 

I am the new Cherry class teacher and I would like to introduce 

myself. 

My name is Miss Kath, I am from Brisbane, Australia. I first moved 

to Japan in 2006 when I worked as a cast member at Tokyo 

DisneySea for 3.5years. I moved back to Japan again in 2023.  

In Australia I am a Registered Nurse and a Ballet Teacher. 

After moving back to Japan I became a teacher and event 

performer with World Family Club, teaching the Disney World of 

English product. 

I have two daughters and a pet cat! 

My favorite foods are pizza, yakisoba and fruit!  

I love to go for walks in nature and to visit new places in Japan. I 

have been to 27 prefectures in Japan and I hope to visit them all 

someday. 

I am very excited to join the wonderful teaching team at the Tokyo 



Hikarigoaka International Pre-school!  

I look forward to meeting and getting to know you all! 

Yoroshiku onegaishimasu!  


